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Chair Johanson, Vice Chair Kitagawa, and members of the Committee: 

The Hawai‘i Natural Energy Institute (HNEI) support SB 243 SD2 HD1, requiring the 
Hawai‘i State Energy Office to develop a strategic plan that identifies strategies to 
achieve a resilient, clean energy, decarbonized economy as quickly as practicable; and, 
the HNEI to conduct a feasibility study of the strategic plan and to submit its findings 
and recommendations to the Legislature.  

HNEI looks forward to supporting the Hawai‘i State Energy Office in this important effort. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this written testimony on SB 243 SD2 HD1 
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